

## Meeting Notes – 24th October 2024

### **Attendees:**

- Tim
- Robbie
- James
- Andy
- Liam

### **Action Points:**

1. **Robbie** to speak to Sean about social media posts.
2. **Robbie** to speak to Dan about becoming the deputy rep.
3. **James** to write a post about the recent BBC article regarding the drive-by shooting.
4. **James** to create a post for Tim about Halloween, ensuring no use of "rifs" during the event.
5. **Robbie** to talk to David about recent NAF sign-ups to ensure patches are distributed.
6. **Tim** to speak to David about updates needed on meeting minutes, website, bios, etc.
7. **Tim** to discuss with David the process of granting access to others for updating the website.

### **General Notes:**

- Donations from the public and businesses are acceptable as long as no fundraising is done with those donations.
- **Andy** suggested setting aside funds for a "fighting fund" to cover larger potential costs, such as witness or legal fees.
  - A percentage or a fixed amount could be allocated from the base funds.
  - If needed, additional funds could be drawn from the main fund for larger expenses.

**Date of next meeting:** 21st November 2024